
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   January 31st   2016 

  2015 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 
Canon Bertie Troy P.P. Jack Lynch, Eddie Daly, Margaret Bransfield,  
James O’Shea, Con & Frances McCarthy, Helena & Jeremiah Hennessy, 
Madge  McNerney, (Nee Crotty,) John Cooney,  

May they Rest in Peace 
 

We welcome the new members of our parish Community: 
Max Cullinan and Danny Joe Power 

Who were recently Baptised. 

St. Mary’s High School, Midleton  
 “A SPOONFUL OF SUGAR” 

Commencing February 7th, also on 9th, 10th  & 11th. Tickets are on 
sale from Tuesday 26th January 2016 at School Office. 
Book your tickets early to avoid disappointment. 
 

First Friday 
Next Friday, February 6th   is  the First Friday.  Additional  Masses in Ballintotis at 
9.15 a.m. and in Holy Rosary at 7.30.pm. Confessions on Thursday 5th, after 
10.00am Mass and Friday night at 7.00pm. 

Lourdes Diocesan Mass. 
The annual Lourdes Diocesan Mass will take place in St. Michael’s Church, 
Freemount on Friday, 12th February, at 8.00pm. All are welcome to attend. 
Bus leaving Court House at 5.30pm. Names to Mary O’Farrell – 021-4632937 
or Mary McCarthy 086-7236599 

Feast Days This Week. 
Monday, February 1st: St. Brigid: 
Is renowned for her hospitality, almsgiving and care of the sick. She was 
born about 454, founded a monastery in Kildare and is probably the best 
known of our Irish born saints. 
Tuesday, February 2nd: The Presentation of The Lord:  
Candles for use in the church or in the home are blessed at all Masses on this 
day. 
Wednesday, February 3rd: Feast of Saint Blaise: 
Blessing of throats will take place after all Masses on Wednesday next and 
also after an evening Mass in Holy Rosary at 7.30pm. 

Year of Mercy Diocesan Reflection Day 
Bishop William Crean invites you to be part of an afternoon of reflection on 
the theme of “Merciful like the Father: Living the Year of Mercy.” 
It will be led by Dr. Edward Sri, an internationally - known Catholic speaker 
and author.  
Date: Sunday 7th February 2016, Time: 3.00pm –6.30pm 
Venue: Clayton Hotel Conference Centre, Silver Springs, Tivoli, Cork City 
For more information: Email:cloynenewevangelisation@gmail.com 
Tel:086-2420240 
 

Catholic Schools Week 2016 
Theme for Catholic Schools Week this year is: 

Catholic Schools: Challagened to Proclaim God’s Mercy 
The week runs from January 31st until Saturday February 6th. It is an 
occasion for all of us to give thanks for the wonderful way in which our 
Four Catholic Schools help in the Transition of the Faith. 
 

Cloyne Diocesan Pilgrimage  to Lourdes 
Takes place from June 1st to  June 6th. Booking forms are available 
from Joe Walsh Tours, 117, Patrick Street, Cork. Ph:021-4277959 

Diocese of Cloyne Diocesan  Directory now available. Price €3.00. 

Eucharistic Ministers please note The new Rota is ready for collection  
in The Sacristy. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


